
 
 

As promised here are the links to the video teasers for the Circus Around and About 
performance on 17th September 
  
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1yrTjjZOUCyFOtqa9B61Vvr1bgkWqk2sw?usp
=sharing 
  
They can also share this video on Facebook which has links to our website for 
tickets & 
info: https://www.facebook.com/171389549556916/videos/145628254365045 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1yrTjjZOUCyFOtqa9B61Vvr1bgkWqk2sw?usp=sharing
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https://www.facebook.com/171389549556916/videos/145628254365045


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T I M E  T O  G O  B A C K  T O  
S C H O O L  

Continue the holiday fun for the kids with ShelterBox Explorers so they can learn 

about the world around them! 

Donate the cost of a solar light every month to support children and their families who 

have lost so much to disaster, whilst introducing your little Explorer to a whole new 

world. 

Every six weeks an educational and fun activity pack will be sent to their door whilst your 

donation helps send emergency shelter across the world. 

Each pack contains stickers,  puzzles,  fact files,  recipes and more, from 

a country where ShelterBox has responded in. 

Sign me up 
100% of the proceeds go to supporting families after disaster. 
 

https://www.shelterbox.org/explorers/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=020921%20Explorers%20email%20-%20Leo%20version&utm_content=020921%20Explorers%20email%20-%20Leo%20version+CID_18fd12192574d6dd297a4c2d01e122ee&utm_source=Email%20marketing&utm_term=Sign%20me%20up#form


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Due to changes in circumstances at the AGM a 

number of long standing Trustees are retiring. For 

the Hall to continue to be here for future 

generations new active Trustees are needed. If 

you would like to help please come along to the 

AGM or contact the 

Secretary: dvhsecretary@outlook.com 
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Truro City FC’s new under 8’s girls only 
football team starts next week - 16th Sept.  
 
We are looking for girls in years 2&3 to 
join, run by Truro FC’s wonderful footy 
coach Sam.  
 
Training will be on Thursday evenings at 
Kenwyn playing fields at 5-6pm. If 
interested please email 
Katie- kernow84@yahoo.co.uk  
 
This is a super friendly, fun, bunch of girls 
just looking to start developing skills, no 
experience/skill level necessary :-) 
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Just to remind you that The Summer Reading Challenge 

at Truro library doesn’t finish until 18th September so there is still time for any 
children to get their medal and final stickers. 

  
We would really like to award as many medals as possible! 
  
We are open from 9-5pm each weekday and from 10-4pm on Saturday 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


